
 
 

 
 

 

RESCHEDULED NOTICE  
 

The Third M&C Committee  
meeting scheduled for  

Monday, September 7, 2020 at 
1:30pm, has been rescheduled 
due to the Labor Day Holiday.   

 

The Third M&C Committee 
virtual meeting will now take 

place on Wednesday,  
September 9, 2020 at 9:00am. 

 
 
 

Any Questions Call 949-268-2281 


